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NOW SHOWING – JUNE 2019
June 2 

Center Stage Dance Studio’s Spring Recitals.  Recital, Sunday at 3 PM.  POC Yvonne Groves 270-769-5505. All seats are reserved and tickets will be available at www.TuTuTix.com.

June 6 

Heartland Winds Concert. Curtain at 8 PM. Free to the Public. POC David Coffing.


June 13 

Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Camp Production. 7:30 PM. POC Carol Zagar 270-352-1333.


June 15 

Dance Center of Elizabethtown Bootcamp Performance.  Noon.  POC Sherry Barnard 270-765-5464.


June 20 

“Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!

 

COMING SOON – JULY 2019 
July 12-14, 18-20

Youth Theatre of Hardin County summer production of HELLO DOLLY Thursday, Fridays and Saturdays July 12, 13, 18, 19, 20 at 7 PM. Sunday Matinee, July 14 at 3 PM. Tickets: Adults – $15, Seniors & Students – $10, Children 10 & under, $5. Go to http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2789304  to order tickets.

 

July 15,16 

PAC ProAm AUDITIONS for YOUNG FRANKENSTEIN and SHERLOCK HOLMES – THE SIGN OF FOUR.  Audition materials will be available at www.thepac.net prior to the auditions.

 

July 18

“Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!

 

July 26

Glen Rice/Buffalo Productions presents Glen Rice, Family & Friends. Curtain, 7 PM. Tickets $20 & $25. POC Glen Rice 270-325-3256. Tickets can also be reserved at the PAC, 270-769-8837.

IN REVIEW – MAY 2019 
As the 2018-19 PAC Season comes to a close, the PAC is pleased to announce this year’s “Volunteers of the Year.” Congratulations to student volunteers Sierra Lutz and Lucy Sonsalla and adult volunteer Jerry Cormier. Together with a merry band of characters who help make your experience at the PAC the best that it can be, these three very special volunteers have contributed the most hours to the PAC. Please be sure to congratulate them the next time you see them at the PAC.

On May 1, 35 graduates of Western Kentucky University participated in the graduation ceremony before an audience of 188.
On May 5, 150 choir students from North Hardin High School under the direction of Beth Root performed a concert before an audience of 400.
On May 7, 169 band students from JTA Middle School   under the direction of Byron Witham  performed a concert before an audience of 567.
On May 8, 62 band students from North Middle School under the direction of Brittany Ford performed a concert before an audience of 345.
On May 9, 102 choir students from Central Hardin High School under the direction of Brandon Centers performed a concert before an audience of 219.
On May  10,  37 choir students from John Hardin High School under the direction of Phyllis Westfall performed a concert before an audience of 130.
On May 11, 26 dancers with Dance Center of Elizabethtown Musical Theatre under the direction of Sherry Barnard and Cassie Lucas performed WILLY WONKA before an audience of 120.
On May 13, 35 band students from John Hardin High School under the direction of Brian Ellis performed a concert before an audience of 90.
On May 14, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union presented its Annual Membership Meeting before an audience of 367.
On May 16, the PAC hosted the Hardin County Board of Education meeting and the recognition of 65 students before an audience of 152.
On May 19, 165 dancers with The Dance Centre of Elizabethtown under the direction of Sherry Barnard presented spring recitals before audiences totaling 892.
On May 24 & 25, 160 dancers with Allegro Dance Theatre under the direction of Carol Zagar presented spring recitals and MARY POPPINS before audiences totaling more than 1250.
On May 29, 31 and June 2, 200 dancers with Centre Stage Dance Studio under the direction of Yvonne Groves presented spring recitals before audiences totaling nearly 1,500.
